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Sarah T. Blodgett, Executive Director
25 Capitol Street, Room 424

Concord, New Hampshire 03301-6312

March 1,2021

His Excellency, Governor Christopher T. Sununu
State House
107 North Main Street
Concord, NH 03301

Dear Governor Sununu:

Please accept this letter as the Judicial Council's monthly report on the progress of the directives required

pursuant to Executive Order 2020-19.

The New Hampshire Public Defender has a program-wide training scheduled for April 16,2021. Attorney

John Warren from Boston, Massachusetts will present on racial profiling. Attorney Warren litigated the

seminal case of Commonwealth v. Long in front of the Supreme Judicial Court in Massachusetts. All

contract attorneys will also be required to attend this training. It is anticipated that this training will

satisff the requirements of the above-mentioned Executive Order.

This agency will remain at your service to provide any requested information concerning the critical

impoftance of these trainings.

Sincerely,

fu,!,;^#"#ø
Executive Director


